
From: registrar
To:
Subject: HPE CM: LoC FW: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion #EB2019-0159
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 3:00:10 PM

 

From: margot olivieri  
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 3:48 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; 
Subject: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion #EB2019-0159
 
We are running out of time to meet the deadline of 2030 to cut greenhouse emissions BY
HALF, as issued by the world's climate scientists. The risks and costs of even MORE
greenhouse gas emissions should be fully explored, recognized and ACKNOWLEDGED by the
fossil fuel industry.
 
The OEB NEEDS to hold an ORAL HEARING with complete transparency .
 
The deep and expanding connection between the fossil fuel industry and our climate
emergency cannot be overstated.
 
Short term profit? Or the life of our blue planet? You should not be allowed to decide! Hold a
fully transparent hearing where consumers and citizens can learn and see the ENTIRE picture.
NO MORE EXPANSION OF PIPELINES. NO MORE INCREASES IN THE MANUFACTURE
TRANSPORTATION AND CONSUMPTION OF FOSSIL FUELS.
OEB is going in the wrong (and a deadly) direction.
 
Margot Olivieri




